
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M100929B  
 
 October 5, 2010  
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON RESOLUTION OF 

GSI-191 (SECY-10-0113), 1:00 P.M., WEDNESDAY, 
SEPTEMBER 29, 2010, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE 
ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND 
(OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by Ed Halpin, President and Chief Executive Officer, South Texas 
Project Nuclear Operating Company; Pete Sena, Senior Vice President of Operations, 
FirstEnergy Nuclear Operating Company; Amir Shahkarami, Chairman, PWR Owners Group 
Executive Committee, Senior VP Exelon and Site VP Braidwood, Exelon Nuclear; and David 
Lochbaum, Director, Nuclear Safety Project, Union of Concerned Scientists.  In the second 
panel, the Commission was briefed by NRC staff and Sanjoy Banerjee of the Advisory 
Committee on Reactor Safeguards.     
 
Commission direction to the staff will be provided in the staff requirements memorandum (SRM) 
issued in response to SECY-10-0113 (Closure Options for Generic Safety Issue-191, 
Assessment of Debris Accumulation on Pressurized Water Sump Performance).     
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